AG Announcements — 2/2/15

There will be a Costa Rica intensive meeting this Wednesday at noon. Bring your lunch!

Ski / Snowboard Intensive - Important Meeting: There will be a mandatory meeting at lunch on Wednesday Feb
4th in the MPR Room. There are forms we need to get important forms signed...the kind that if you don't turn
them in you won't be able to go. If you have any questions see John in the office.

Free Practice SAT Test, Wednesday Feb 11th in the MPR Room, 2:15 - 5:30. This is a great opportunity to try
the test, scores aren't sent to school and it is really just practice. John can answer any questions.

Valentine’s Day Doorway Decorating Contest will be judged this Friday. Please work with your Advisory
Groups this week to finish your decorations!

Seniors: If you are interested in planning the senior skit for the talent show come to a work session Tuesday at
lunch in the seminar room. This is your opportunity to make fun of the teachers.

Model UN meets Wednesday at noon in Ken’s room.

Juniors - at the beginning of AG today - please report to the computer lab by the library to register for your
upcoming ACT and SAT Tests



